
Launch of New Website 

 

Exciting news – we are pleased 

to announce the launch of our 

new website on 29th April 2022. 

 

You can now read Ian’s 

publications including Open 

Letters, Essays, Presentations 

and Freedom of Information 

queries across a range of social 

justice issues. 

 

Just click on our Insights page 

to discover more! 

 


